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Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 
 

Request 
 

Please find below our response to your correspondence dated 5 Dec 2023, 
in which you made the following request under the Freedom of 

Information (Scotland) Act 2002: 
 

Can you please tell me how many investigations have been opened into 
sexual offences at a) Dreghorn Barracks, b) Garelochhead Training Camp, 

c) Glencorse Barracks, d) Kinloss Barracks and e) Redford Barracks in 

2022 and to date in 2023 and in how many of these cases were the victim 
or perpetrator under the age of 18? 

 
 

Response  
 

Your request for information has been considered and the Scottish Police 
Authority is able to provide the following. 

 
 

The Scottish Police Authority does not hold the information you have 
requested. Therefore, this represents a notice in terms of Section 17 of 

the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 - Information not held. 
 

 



 

 

In our duty to provide advice and assistance, you may also wish to go to 
the Gov.uk website which provides further information on how to submit a 

freedom of information request related to the Ministry of Defence.  
 

Details on how to make a request is available on via the following link: 
 

https://www.gov.uk/make-a-freedom-of-information-request 
 

 
An anonymised version of this response will be posted to our Disclosure 

Log in seven days' time. 
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